
    
 
 
 
 
 

 November 7, 2023 
 

Important Distributor Notice 
 
Dear Distributor Partner, 
 
Effective December 16, 2023, Gasboy will increase prices as follows: 
 

  Price Adjustment 

Gasboy® Atlas® Commercial Electronic & Mechanical Remote Dispensers 0% 

Gasboy® Atlas® Commercial Electronic & Mechanical Suction Pumps 7.5% 

Gasboy® Atlas® Retail Electronic Remote Dispensers  0% 

Gasboy® Atlas® Retail Electronic Suction Pumps 7.5% 

Gasboy® Atlas® Options + Accessories & Extended Warranties 7.5% 

Gasboy Fleet Management Systems (FMS) 7.5% 

 
New pricing will be effective for orders starting December 16, 2023.  The new price book GPL-6100D will be posted to GOLD by 
December 1, 2023.  

• Please note that discounts on deviation quotes will apply to the price book in effect at the time of order entry.   

• Gasboy may run promotions or programs throughout the year that reflect different pricing compared to the price changes 
attached in this document.  

 
In addition, Gasboy is announcing the discontinuation of the following products. 
  

Model Series 

Gasboy® Atlas® Commercial Electronic Remote Dispensers & Suction Pumps 9840K 

Gasboy® Atlas® Commercial Electronic Remote Dispensers 9870K E85 

Gasboy® Atlas® Retail Mechanical Remote Dispensers & Suction Pumps 8700K 

Gasboy Fleet Management Systems (FMS) CFN PLUS 

Gasboy Fleet Management Systems (FMS) Fuel Truck Controller 

 

 

Thank you for your continued contributions and for being part of the Gasboy team.   

 
Bob Butler 

Director, Strategic Pricing 
Gilbarco Veeder-Root North America 
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